
 

EMP Quarterly Meeting 
December 2, 2019  

Respectfully Submitted By: Joyce, Ministry Leader 
 
 

 
1. Please	accept	my	apologies	given	my	absence	from	this	meeting.	I	have	been	

called	out	of	town	and	unable	to	attend.	Thank	you	for	understanding.	
	

2. Leadership	Team	Membership	Update	
Barb Compitello - recent  surgery 
Guy Kevin Reed - recent surgery 
Anne Bell - completed her term of office as secretary and has stepped down from the 
Ministry Leadership Team.   
Marilyn Meunch – Attends SJR. Has agreed to serve as secretary for PMUNY Ministry 
Leadership Team 
 

3. United	Way	Application‐ PMUNY was recently approved for donor designation 
through the United	Way	of	Greater	Rochester.  Our	United	Way	ID	#	is	3380	and	
UW’s	ROC	The	Day	is	December	3,	2019.	 Please share our UWID with others.  
Donations may be made at any time throughout the year.	

 
4. Auburn	REC	originally	scheduled	for	November	12‐14,	2019	was	cancelled	by	

DOCCS	due	to	the	fact	there	was	not	a	chaplain	to	facilitate	processing	of	
paperwork	and	supervision	of	REC.	

 
4. Website	Update Ongoing remote collaboration is occurring between Don Webster, 

Bri Jewell and myself. Bri is the Graphic Design and Digital Lead at Scout Collective, a 
full service design and brand agency in Rocky Hill, Connecticut. 
https://scoutcollective.com/ website. Bri’s responsibilities range from designing 
websites, print promotion, and logos, to strategizing and implementing digital 
marketing campaigns. Bri is offering to redesign the our website and brand materials, 
set up analytic and social media accounts, and help create an overall digital strategy 
that will set PMUNY on the right track to acquire a new wave of user interest and 
volunteers  

 
5. Advent	Mailing	approximately	240	letters	were	sent	out	to	volunteers	and	

other	supporters	of	PMUNY.		Have	you	received	yours?	
 

6. Financial	request	for	a	REC	at	the	Marana	Community	Correctional	Treatment	
Facility	 Arizona	 January 28-30, 2019 was received from Co-Rector Deb AuClair.  
Feedback was sought from John McQueen and EMP Board members: Kevin Cooman, 
Ray Buchanan and Judy Burgeson. After	much	 discussion	 PMUNY	 Leadership	
Team	approved	financial	support	in	a	total	of	$400.00. 

 



7. Financial Request recently received from Ernie Curto for Kairos	Prison	Ministry	
International	K65	 at	Wende	Dec., 2019 and June 2020. Kairos is an ecumenical 
retreat offered to any incarcerated Christian Request for Dec 2019 was tabled until 
we could learn more from Ernie re: Kairos operation procedures.. PMUNY requested 
clarification re: role of men and women volunteers, typical income and expenses and 
relationship and responsibilities with national Kairos organization. 

 
8. PMUNY	Quarterly	Financial	Report-See Attached 

 
9. PMUNY Supported 2019 Retreats/Programs 

 

 
 


